
St Michael at Bowes CE Junior School 

Newsletter 

www.smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Email: office@smab.enfield.sch.uk 

Dates for your diary: 
 British Science Week: 

Week beginning 15th 

March (More infor-

mation to follow)  

 Comic Relief: Friday 

19th March  

 Virtual Parent con-

sultation: Week  begin-

ning  Monday 22nd 

March (more infor-

mation to follow nearer 

the time) 

 End of term: Thurs-

day 1st April at 1.00 

p.m.   

 Easter break: Friday 

2nd April (Good Friday)  

to Monday 19th April  

 INSET Day: Monday 

19th April  

  BACK TO SCHOOL 

after Easter break: 

Tuesday 20th April  

 May Bank Holiday: 

Monday 3rd May—

school closed  
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 P.T.O 

‘An inclusive Christian community, building on firm foundations for successful lives.’  

Newsletter Date: 

Friday 12th     

March 2021 

Spring Term  

Issue 9 

Follow us on  

TWITTER@smab_school 

 

 

REMEMBER TO ALWAYS SOCIAL 

DISTANCE AND WEAR A MASK 

WHEN DROPPING 

OFF/COLLECTING YOUR CHILD 

FOTSA EASYFUNDRAISING  
Remember next time you are shopping online, first please go to 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/ and help us raise 

even more!  

NATIONAL CENSUS DAY 
Remember to complete the census. The census is a survey that 

happens every 10 years and gives the government a picture of all 

the people and households in England and 

Wales. Every household should complete 

the census on Sunday 21 March 2021 or 

as soon as possible after.  

Your answers to the census questions will 

help organisations make decisions on plan-

ning and funding public services in your area, including 

transport, education and healthcare. 

WE’RE BACK! 
It was so lovely to have the school fully open to all the children. 

92% of pupils returned.  They settled in really well; they were so 

grateful seeing their friends and having time outside in the 

playground, oh yeah and also the learning.  

 

The staff enjoyed delivering lessons in person, the interaction is 

so much better. All in all, we have had a great start.  

EASTER FAMILY CRAFT  
If you are looking for something for your child to do over the 

Easter break, please look at the poster on pages further down for 

full details of the Easter Family Craft Activities offered by the 

WEA. 

They are free to anyone who is in receipt of benefit, otherwise 

each 1 to 2 hour course costs £6.40. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/fotsa/
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PARENT CONSULTATIONS  
Parent consultations will be taking place during the week beginning Monday 22nd 

March. 

 

If you have not already allocated your time slot, please do so. If you have not received 

an invite from your child’s class teacher or are having difficulties logging on, please 

contact your child’s class teacher.  

HAPPY MOTHER’S DAY SUNDAY 14th MARCH  

 
Have a great day to all the mums and carer’s out there.                 

Remember you all do an amazing job. Make sure you are spoilt 

this Sunday (as well as everyday).   

COMIC RELIEF 2021 

 
Red Nose Day is on Friday 19th March, with fundraising 

activities taking place around the big day. The theme this 

year is ‘SHARE A SMILE.’ 

 

 

The children are asked to come into school Friday 19th March dressed in 

red and donate £1. 

 

Over the last 35 years, Comic Relief has raised more than £1.4 billion - this year, 

money will go towards tackling issues such as homelessness and will support people 

facing abuse and mental health issues. 

Funds will also be donated to help people struggling because of the coronavirus               

pandemic. 

EASTER RAFFLE  
The Easter raffle will be            

taking place on Thursday 1st 

April. Your child should have 

brought home an envelope                                      

containing two strips of raffle 

tickets and information; £1 per 

strip.  

 

You can help by donating an Easter egg or two 

for the raffle. Please drop off at the office. All 

donations will be greatly appreciated. 

 

 Thanking you in advance for your support.  

DINNER MONEY AND 

BREAKFAST CLUB 
Please remember to top up 

using Parent Pay. Make sure 

there is enough money in 

your  account before each week    

begins.  

ILLEGAL PARKING  
Please remember, no parking on 

the zig-zag lines outside the school 

or across our neighbours drives. 

Our children’s safety is paramount.  

http://images.google.co.uk/imgres?imgurl=http://www.chocolate.co.uk/news/media/1/20060307-milk%2520egg%2520web.jpg&imgrefurl=http://www.chocolate.co.uk/news/index.php%3Fitemid%3D10%26catid%3D1&h=304&w=240&sz=11&hl=en&start=1&tbnid=CozCyvmiLSgfzM:&tbnh=11
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 Hebrews 13:16 Do not neglect to do good and to share what you have, 

for such sacrifices are pleasing to God.  

  

 

 

          This  Friday we would lilke you to raise funds in aid of 

 

 

 

Friday 19th March 2021 will be a       

                                    Non-uniform Day  

We would like to see how much RED you can wear at one 

time 

Donations of £1 

For further information: www.comicrelief.com 

RED NOSES HAVE GONE GREEN!! 

This year’s Red Noses are all 100% plastic-free. They’re 

made from a material called bagasse, which is a by-product 

of sugar cane. 

Noses are now available from or   
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